High Bridge Parent Teacher Organization

Meeting Agenda
September 17, 2013

Welcome

Back to School Highlights

Welcome Dr. Hobaugh; Mary Waldron retirement; Staff welcome back breakfast; PTO packets;
Freezer Pop Friday; Mixed Bag Design fundraiser; PTO enrollment
Finance Report — Questions / Comments regarding Finance

Dr. Greg Hobaugh (Superintendent/MS Principal)

Mr. Brian Bizzoco (ES Principal)

Teachers Liaison

School Board — Next meeting Monday, October 14™ ES library
Cultural Arts

Old Business

New Business

v/ PTO Budget 2013-2014

Motion to pass PTO Budget 2013-2013; 2™ motion
In favor

Opposed

Abstaining

Old Business
ES lobby frame
Mural in ES lobby

Upcoming events
High Bridge Community Day 1 —5pm
Mixed Bag Design Fundraiser (ends Sept 24"
ES and MS back to school Nights Sept 18" and Sept 24"
PTO forms due Sept. 25"
ES Class Parent Meeting

Volunteers needed: Questions/Comments:

Next meeting October 1st, 2013
Feel free to contact the PTO with any questions and comments hbschoolspto@gmail.com




